
 

30 September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Following my email last week, I would like to let you know that we have now received 
documents from the colleges explaining the process for applying for a place. 
 
You can find the Reigate College document HERE and the East Surrey College document 
HERE. 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs J Pearce 
Careers Lead 
 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Attachments/Reigate-College-Partner-Schools-Online-Application-Process-Guide-2526.pdf
https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Attachments/East-Surrey-Application-Guide-2526.pdf
https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Attachments/East-Surrey-Application-Guide-2526.pdf

